
AC —“Meet and Chat” Session with Top DSE Performers 
 

To further enhance the understanding of DSE candidates and provide more comprehensive data 

for their program choice, AC was pleased to invite more than 20 top DSE performers to attend 

a Meet and Chat session at 8-210, 8/F, LAU, CityU on 8 July 2019. 

  

This session was a casual chat with the Associate Dean (Undergraduate Programs) of College 

of Business (Dr. Raymond Wong), the Associate Head of the Department of Accountancy (Dr. 

Yuyan Guan), and the Major Leader of BBA—Accountancy (Mr. Sunny Wong). This was a 

great opportunity for DSE candidates to interact with leaders in our program to gain a deeper 

understanding of our curriculum, student activities, elite programs, and privileges for top 

students. 

 

The Meet and Chat session gave us a great opportunity to reach out to the top performers in 

DSE. This was a meaningful effort to positively influence the candidates’ college/major choice 

towards our programme. We will try to foster more interactions and maintain close 

relationships with potential DSE candidates in secondary schools, so as to attract more 

accounting students to CityU.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 


